
Gold planning
A GOLD mine plan for Hargraves,

near Mudgee, looks likely to be
submitted to government by the end of
this year.

Hill End Gold managing director
Philip Bruce said an immediate plan
was to increase resources inventory
and develop commercial production.

The company's optimisation study
indicates the potential for a moderate
size open pit.

Media Monitors Client Service
Centre 1300 880 082

Copyright Agency Ltd (CAL)
licenced copy

Western Advocate, Bathurst NSW
28 Mar 2012

General News, page 8 - 22.02 cm²
Regional - circulation 3,600 (MTWTFS-)

ID 139504997 PAGE   1 of 1


